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 Monica Katz OBJEMAIL2015/5409/P 22/10/2015  20:27:17 I object strenuously to the proposed planning application.

1.  The new residential development is more than twice the size of the existing structure (149 to 309 sq 

metres) and as such will impact very negatively both in terms of privacy and light of our properties 

especially as the proposed building site is at a higher grade than our property. 

2.  The proposed basement, much closer to 41 Rosslyn Hill poses a significant re: structural damage to 

our circa 1840 building which was built on clay.

3.  The construction of a 3 storey house in place of a one story in what was originally the garden of 41 

Rosslyn Hill, negatively impacts the over all aesthetics of the road and are
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